To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: A303 in the vicinity of Stonehenge.
Date: 31 March 2022 00:26:03

I request that you set aside the current plan for the A 303 across Salisbury Plain.

The proposed tunnel does not start far enough away (east and west bound) from the site of
the stones nor deep enough to avoid damaging the integrity of the actual archaeological
remains and potential remains across the site of the tunnels.

A word class and literally unique site will be irreparably damaged by the current plan.

Set it aside now; and preserve and conserve the entire site for the future benefit of
mankind. We should be showing the world just how serious our Nation i1s with regard to
National and International heritage.

Yours faithfully

Owen E Jeffery BA (Wales)






